
EDWARD G. SEUBERT 

910 SOUTH MICHIGAN AVENUE 

CHICAGO 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
Fort Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

March 24, 1943 

It is with deep regret that I learn 
that your son is missing in action in North 
Africa, as announced in the Star Telegram of 
March 11. 

I want to share with you the hope 
that more encouraging news will soon be re­
ceived. 


